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December 17, 2010

Dear Chelsea,

Both of us want to thank you for so unselfishly giving of yourself this past week. The difference
you made in Mary’s life, as well as the lives of other residents, is extraordinary.

If anyone deserves good things in life....it's you!

Our sincere thanks for being one of those people who makes a difference and made “dreams
come true” for our residents.

We wish you and your family a happy holiday season and a healthy New Year!!
Warmest regards,
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February 22, 2012

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with great pleasure and confidence that I write this letter of
reference for Chelsea Moses. I have known Chelsea for the past 2 years.
During this time she has worked with my mother, who has advanced
Multiple Sclerosis, at The Leonard Florence Center for Living.

Chelsea worked very closely with my mother doing a wide variety of
personal care tasks. She did things such as cooking and feeding her meals,
bathing and dressing her, and transferring her using physical strength as
well as an electric, overhead lift. Chelsea took on any task asked of her by
my mom or myself without hesitation. Even when the floor was very busy,
Chelsea would find the time to accommodate my mother when she could.
Chelsea is a very strong, caring, kind, and pleasant person which are all
essential qualities to have when working with a disabled person. At times
my mom would get upset due to the nature of her debilitating disease and
Chelsea would always be there with positive words and a joke or two to
cheer her up. She also helped to make the transition of moving from home
to a live in facility a little easier for my mom because of her caring, positive,
upbeat personality. I know my mother would always look forward to having
Chelsea come in to help her.

Of the many people who have worked with my mother, Chelsea
stands out among the best. I was very comfortable and at ease when my
mom was with Chelsea and I can say with confidence that she felt the same.
Should you need any further examples of Chelsea’s many positive qualities
and characteristics please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Jacqueline M. Cialone




January 8, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter of recommendation for Chelsea Moses to have the position of Activities
Director in a skilled service residence. I am a disabled resident of the Leonard Florence
Center for Living in Chelsea, MA. I have known Chelsea for over a year and she is as
kind and compassionate as they come. In her role as a certified caregiver, she has always
shown great creativity and initiative in advocating for people with ALS, such as myself,
and MS to be engaged and active in daily life. That is no small feat as there are 20 such
people who are, for the most part, near complete paralysis. Whether it’s planning for a
group of us going skydiving or organizing a trip to the museum, she has demonstrated her
ability to conceive, plan, and execute a complex activity requiring specialized
transportation for a group and multiple staff. It is my opinion that she would be a
valuable asset to any care facility that places a premium on resident quality of life. You
are welcome to contact me by email if there is a need.

Sincerely,
Steve Saling

The Leonard Florence Center for Living
The Steve Saling ALS Residence

165 Captains Row

Chelsea, MA 02150
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